You are warmly invited (on a cold winter afternoon) on a walk from A to B. And
then from B to C. And back to A. The streets of the Hague are new to me and what
[ have discovered in these, [ would like to share with you. I will be waiting near
the front entrance of the Stroom Arts Centre between 2pm and four on Saturday
December the 8th, 2012. You will recognize me by the hat I am wearing. My work
is inspired with ‘Railings’, by Francis Alys. Dress warmly for our short encounter
in search of sounds that make sense.




